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A Great Year In The Making
We are four months into 2017 and it has already been a busy year. Achen-
Gardner is excited to be constructing wet utility and roadway projects for
municipalities all over Arizona. We have so much going on it's hard to talk

about all of it so we've given you some highlights. As always, check out our
website and social media sites for more information about our activities.



FREE BEER AT THE ROADS &
STREETS CONFERENCE 
We are looking forward to seeing all
of our colleagues and friends at the
conference. Join us for free beer
and prizes at the Closing
Reception & Trade Show Drawing
on Thursday at The Pavilion
from 5:15 p.m. - 6:30 p.m. Visit
the ACEC Arizona website for
more conference information.

APWA PROJECT OF THE YEAR
The Pedestrian and Bicycle
Improvements - Broadway Road
from Mill Avenue to Rural
Road project for the City of Tempe
has won an Arizona Chapter
APWA Project of the Year Award.
We will accept the award at the
Arizona Chapter APWA Conference
on August 3, 2017, at the Hilton El
Conquistador in Tucson, AZ. Visit

VALENCIA PROJECT AWARDS
Our Valencia Road (Mark Road to
Wade Road) Pima County
Department of Transportation
project has won an Arizona
Transportation Partnering
Excellence Award. We will recieve
the award at the 2017 Roads and
Streets Conference. The project
also won an APWA Southern
Arizona Branch Project of the
Year Award of Merit. Visit our
website for more project info and
photos.

SAFETY MILESTONE
In January 2017, Achen-Gardner
officially surpassed one million man-
hours without a lost time accident.
Maintaining a safe construction
project is our top priorty. We are

http://www.acecaz.org/roads.php
https://azapwaconference.com/
http://www.achen.com/project-archive/332-job-3435100-broadway-road-streetscape
http://www.achen.com/project-archive/313-job-3416100-valencia-road


our website for more project
information and photos.

SKY KIDS TAKE FLIGHT
For the sixth year in a row, Achen-
Gardner sponsored and volunteered
at the Sky Kids’ Fly Day Event For
Special Kids held at Phoenix-
Goodyear Airport. The most recent
event was on April 8, 2017. Click
here for more information and
photos.

PROJECT SPOTLIGHT
The Bell Road Force Main
Improvements CMAR project
included the installation of more
than 17,000 LF of 18", 20", and 22"
HDPE sewer force main by utilizing
open excavation and horizontal
directional drilling (HDD) at three
different locations including 1,600’
of HDD crossing under the Agua
Fria River. We will be presenting
on the challenges of this project
at the ASCE Pipelines Conference

excited to announce this milestone
and celebrate our commitment to
safety. Visit the Safety page on our
website for more information and a
great video featuring our Safety
Director.

30" UV CIPP Install
Achen-Gardner recently lined more
than 500 LF of 30" RCP in Pima
County using Reline
America's Ultraviolet Light Cured-
In-Place Pipe (UV CIPP) liner
system. To date, we have
completed the installation of
more than 150,000 LF of UV CIPP
for many different municipalities in
Arizona. Visit our website to learn
more about our UV CIPP process
and completed work.

VISIT OUR BOOTH 
Achen-Gardner is a Silver Sponsor
and will be in Booth 809, next to the
mobile device charging station, at
the 90th Annual AZ Water

http://www.achen.com/project-archive/332-job-3435100-broadway-road-streetscape
https://www.facebook.com/pg/achengardner/photos/?tab=album&album_id=1554735507900875
http://achen.com/aboutus/safety
http://www.achen.com/services/uv-cured-cipp-rehabilitation


on August 6-9, 2017 at the Phoenix
Convention Center. Visit our website
for more project information and
photos.

SCHOLARSHIP GOLF
TOURNAMENT
Our annual memorial golf
tournament/fundraiser will be held
on Friday, April 21, 2017, at the San
Marcos Golf Resort in Chandler, AZ.
The tournament has funded more
than $192,000 in scholarships for
local engineering and construction
students at ASU, UofA, and NAU.
Visit our website and register today.

Conference. Stop by to chat and get
some free stuff. Click here for more
conference information.

A BUSY 2017
We currently have more than 25
active wet utility and roadway
projects in Arizona. Visit our website
for more information and photos.
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